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Bear Mountain Branch Library Re-Opens 

The Fresno County Public Library’s Bear Mountain Branch re-opens its doors today.  
Closed, since June 1, due to an unexpected malfunction of the Library’s 18,000 gallon 
water tank, the Library is back to providing service to the community. 
 
The Library took advantage of the closure to complete some renovations to the building 
– including installing a new roof and updating the fire sprinklers. 
 
“It’s been a long four months, but we wanted to make sure that the work was thorough 
to ensure the Library remains a fixture in this community for many years.  The Library 
would like to thank everyone for their patience and cooperation during this closure,” said 
County Librarian, Laurel Prysiazny. 
 
During the closure, the Bookmobile made a weekly stop to deliver limited service to the 
community.  Mountain Valley Community Church had graciously volunteered their 
parking lot for the Bookmobile to use as well as allowing the Library to host a few events 
for the Summer Reading Challenge inside their facility.  
 
For more information about Library programs, services, and specific branch hours, 
please go to www.fresnolibrary.org or call the Library at (559) 600 – READ (7323). 
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